4.6 (s)

Pilon, Janet

Subject: Council meeting, may 25 GRIDS-2

From: Summer Thomas

Sent: May 23, 2022 12:28 PM

To: clerk@hamilton.ca; Office of the Mayor <Officeofthe.Mayor@hamilton.ca>; Wilson, Maureen
<Maureen.Wilson@hamilton.ca>; Farr, Jason <Jason.Farr@hamilton.ca>; Nann, Nrinder <Nrinder.Nann@hamilton.ca>;
Merulla, Sam <Sam.Merulla@hamilton.ca>; Powers, Russ <Russ.Powers@hamilton.ca>; Jackson, Tom
<Tom.Jackson@hamilton.ca>; Pauls, Esther <Esther.Pauls@hamilton.ca>; Danko, John-Paul <John-
Paul.Danko@hamilton.ca>; Clark, Brad <Brad.Clark@hamilton.ca>; Pearson, Maria <Maria.Pearson@hamilton.ca>;
Johnson, Brenda <Brenda.Johnson@hamilton.ca>; Ferguson, Lloyd <Lloyd.Ferguson@hamilton.ca>; VanderBeek, Arlene
<Arlene.VanderBeek@hamilton.ca>; Whitehead, Terry <Terry.Whitehead@hamilton.ca>; Partridge, Judi
<Judi.Partridge@hamilton.ca>

Subject: Council meeting, may 25 GRIDS-2

Hello councillors and staff,

| am writing to express my support for staff's recommendation for intensification in Hamilton, such as fourplexes,
including in Ancaster where | live. Ancaster residents can afford to include denser housing options such as laneway
housing, garden suites, etc. in our sparsely-populated neighborhoods. As a YIMBY, | can assure you that for all the
NIMBYs there are in Ancaster, there are other residents who fully support the recommendation of inclusive zoning.
Thank you,

Summer



